Dear Sir/Madam,
I am an employee of The Bloomfield Group working at the Rix’s Creek mine site and I’m writing in support of the Mod 10 application.
The success of the Mod 10 application is very important to me as it will ease some of the immediate uncertainty that we have been experiencing while waiting for the extensions to be approved.
I have been in this situation before at another mine site where we were made redundant because approvals didn’t happen soon enough. It was a disruptive and stressful time of my life, which led to us having to pack up our lives and move in search of work. I certainly hope I can avoid going through that again.
After two years of working casually on various projects I was finally able to obtain fulltime employment at Rix’s Creek where I have now been for three years. During this time my wife has found work in the area, we have built a house in Singleton and I have had the opportunity to receive training to improve my skills and be part of a team where everyone is supportive and looks out for each other. I believe this great work culture is due to The Bloomfield Group being a smaller local company that genuinely cares about its workforce, unlike some faceless multinational companies.
For these reasons I hope that the Rix’s Creek Mod 10 application and any future applications are approved and I can continue to work here for many years to come.
Kind Regards
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